
DISTRICT 18 NEW BUSINESS FOR 2025 FALL BUSINESS MEETING: 
REMOTE LEADERS 

 

District leaders have many opportunities to assist clubs and members 
in District 18, while also further developing their leadership skills.  All District 
leaders must be active individual members of Member Clubs in good 
standing within the District where they are elected or appointed to serve and 
must be in good standing with Toastmasters International. 

 
Remote leaders are District Executive Committee members who live in 

a registered domicile outside the District 18 boundaries.  There are two 
classifications of remote leaders:  fully remote and partially remote.  A fully 
remote leader will not attend onsite events as required by the District, while 
a partially remote District leader will attend onsite events as required by the 
District. 

 
The District 18 Council has the ability to determine if the District 18 

budget supports remote leaders.  By November 1 of the program year, the 
District Council will have an opportunity to enable fully or partially remote 
leaders for the following program year.  Any decision made by the District 
Council remains in effect until changed.  If the District Council enables 
remote leaders to serve, the council may specify which District Executive 
Committee positions can be fully or partially remote. 

 
For reference, the District Executive Committee consists of: 

• District Director 

• Program Quality Director 

• Club Growth Director 

• Public Relations Manager 

• Administration Manager 

• Finance Manager 

• Division Directors 

• Area Directors 

• Immediate Past District Director 

The District Council will vote on September 14, 2025 whether District 

18 should allow fully remote leaders and/or partially remote leaders to serve 

in the 2026-27 program year. 


